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The Leader Transition Institute (LTI) Announces New Partnership with Department of 

Labor Veterans' Employment and Training Service (VETS)    

WASHINGTON, February 8th, 2024 - The Leader Transition Institute is thrilled to announce 
it has been selected as a Department of Labor Veterans’ Employment and Training 
Service, Employment Navigator Partnership Program partner.  

The partnership is designed to support active-duty service members and their spouses, 
along with veterans from all eras, and complement the department’s traditional transition 
workshops. 

“Transition can be challenging, and the support from LTI for our transitioning service 
members, and their spouses, makes it easier for them to chart their new course,” said 
James Rodriguez, Assistant Secretary, US Department of Labor, Veterans’ Employment 
and Training Service. 
 
LTI CEO Annie Brock says, “We look forward to working with VETS and ENPP to help 
bridge the gap between where people are and where they want to be.” She added, “LTI’s 
Changing Focus: Moving From We to Me program directly addresses the challenges 
service members encounter as they adapt from serving in the military to reintegrating, and 
living and working in a civilian community.” 

LTI now joins 58 nongovernmental and two governmental organizations in the program, 
operating across 31 military installations worldwide. 
 
For further information, contact the LTI Director of Communications, Mr. Jose Velazquez at 
josev@leadertransititioninstitute.org, (757)912-0169, or go to the LTI website at https://
leadertransitioninstitute.org.  

Official DOL News Release https://www.dol.gov/newsroom/releases/vets/vets20240208 
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